
INVITATION TO BID

Addendum to RFP: The Successful Provider is not expected to provide “Peer Education” as part of its
services under this RFP.

Galax City Public Schools is currently accepting sealed bids from qualified contractors interested in
bidding on an agreement for a comprehensive system of medical health care services for students
attending, and teachers and staff working for, Galax City Public Schools (GCPS). The Galax City School
Board (“School Board”) anticipates awarding a contract to one provider (“Successful Provider” or
“Contractor”) to serve GCPS students, teachers, and staff.

Bids must be submitted in sealed envelopes, mailed or hand delivered to GCPS, 223 Long Street, Galax,
VA 24333, Attn: Adam R. Joyce. Sealed bid envelopes will be received until 1:00 p.m. on Monday, Jan.
30, 2023, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud. Faxed or emailed bids will not be
accepted. Any bids received after the specified opening time will not be accepted.

Hard copies of the RFP will be made available at the School Board office.
Electronic Copies will be distributed as requested.
Contact Adam Joyce: 276-236-2911 or adamjoyce@galaxschools.us


